
 

 

 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 

Siston Parish Residents are invited to attend a drop-in session to 
give their feedback on the South Gloucestershire Council – Local 

Plan – Phase 3 – Emerging Strategy. 
 
Date: Monday 8th January 2024 
Time 5.30pm to 7pm 
Place: Warmley Community Centre – Penny/Vowles Room 
  
Residents are invited to speak with Parish Councillors one to one 
and provide your valued feedback on the plans – in an 
interactive session. 
 
Your feedback is important and significant, as the plan proposes: 

• A significant loss of green belt in Warmley and Shortwood. 

• Extensive increase in the number of homes 

• The addition of park and rides and a primary school 

• Impacts local employment. 

• Impacts the local infrastructure. 
 

Your feedback will inform the Parish Council’s response to 
South Gloucestershire Council. 

 
At 7.30pm an extraordinary meeting of the Parish Council will commence. 
Please see the published agenda. Parishioners will have the opportunity to 

address the Council. 
 
Written feedback can also be submitted via the parish clerk at 
sistonpc@gmail.com or via the post c/o 105 Poplar Road, Warmley, Bristol, BS30 
5JS. 
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